ASRAA receives
MarkAir tickets

The Association for Stranded Rural
Alaskans in Anchorage has been given
n donation of 10 arcline tickets from
MarkAir, according to ASRAA
officials,

The tickets will be used to provide
travel assistance to individunls and
families who have become stranded in
Anchorage due to medical conditions
which required them W come o
Anchorage,

ASRAA assists people with
emergency shelter, airfare and social
services. Those who wanl to reach
ASRAA may call 277-7043.



